


Nothing in this communication shall constitute a solicitation to buy or an offer to sell shares of HSNi common stock or any of Liberty Interactive’s tracking stocks. Liberty
Interactive stockholders, HSNi stockholders and other investors are urged to read the registration statement and the proxy statement/prospectus to be filed regarding the
proposed acquisition and any other relevant documents filed with the SEC, as well as any amendments or supplements to those documents, because they will contain
important information about the proposed acquisition. Copies of these SEC filings are available free of charge at the SEC’s website (http://www.sec.gov). Copies of the filings
together with the materials incorporated by reference therein are also available, without charge, by directing a request to Liberty Interactive Corporation, 12300 Liberty
Boulevard, Englewood, Colorado 80112, Attention: Investor Relations, Telephone: (720) 875-5420. HSNi investors can access additional information on HSNi’s website at
http://www.hsni.com or by contacting HSNi’s Investor Relations Department at HSN, Inc., 1 HSN Drive, St. Petersburg, Florida 33729, Attention Investor Relations,
Telephone: (727) 872- 1000, email: ir@hsn.net.




